FINAL EXAM POLICY

Auburn University has a long-standing practice of allowing students with 3 or more finals on 1 calendar
day to reschedule so that the student takes no more than 2 finals in any 1 calendar day.

It is proposed that this policy be formally approved by the Senate.

A priority system for retaining exam times in cases where none of the 3 faculty members is willing to
reschedule the exam will be developed by the Senate Steering Committee.

The Calendar Committee will select a deadline for student requests to move finals when 3 or more finals
are scheduled for a single calendar day. Requests that come in after the deadline may be honored by
the faculty member if the faculty member so chooses, but no one is obligated to move a final for
students who miss the deadline.



